
Date | time 19th March 2018 at 6p.m.

Meeting called to order by Mrs McBride

In Attendance

Mrs Jodie Lumb
Angie Barton
Vickie McBride
Jane Killingback
Suzie Iddon
Miss Atkinson
Philip Welsby
Sharon Fisher

Apologies

Sophie Rice
Jenny Mayor
Ian Fisher

Minutes

Introduction and Apologies

- As documented above.

Approval of last minutes

- Approved by JK.

Easter Bingo Update

- The event was very successful and more families attended this year.

PTA Structure

- VM and AB will start to pass over information to JK and SF before they step down from their PTA roles in July 2018.

Summer Disco

- The DJ is not available for 7th June so a new date of the 14th June was suggested. JM will contact the DJ to see if this available.

Fun Run - 13th April 2018 at 6pm

- VB will create a sponsor form which will be sent out on coloured paper to the children before the Easter Break. Sponsorship will be collected prior to the event. If a child cannot attend the actual event provision will be made for them to do the run the following week during the school day.
- Miss Atkinson offered her help at the event and JL said she will ask other school staff to support on the night.
- The event is open to children and their parents.
- The run will be 2K, £2 entry for parents. Medals will be provided for all entrants. (SF will look into purchasing these).
- Refreshments will be available to purchase on the night.
- Miss Atkinson will ask Mr Whelan if he can arrange for Deepdale Duck to come along.

Running Club

- PW reported that the club will commence week beginning 16/4/18.

Summer Fair - Friday 29th June - 3.30pm-5pm

- Promotion will be made nearer to the event.
- Children will run of the stalls and VM will email a list of the others to PTA members for us to sign up.
- JK will borrow Bat the Rat from her church.
- SI to borrow the stocks from her school.
- The tombola was very successful last year and it was suggested that we make some of the chocolate we get into raffle prizes.

Sports Day - KS1 - 2nd July 2018 KS2 - 6th July 2018.

- KS1 will stay the same format as last year.
- SI reported a few parents with more than 1 sibling in KS1 couldn't watch all their children in their events as they were in different teams. JL will look into putting siblings in the same team if they are both in KS1.
- VM will get cups from Booths for hot drinks.

Any Other Business

- VM suggested a Treasure Hunt take place at the Summer Fair. JL will look into this.

Next Meeting

Monday 11th June.